
 

 

 

MARCH 

Spring has sprung at Gloria Fuertes! 

This month Gloria Fuertes students participated in so many 

fun activities! First, our students went on a field trip to the 

Universidad de Jaen for a presentation on engineering. The 

students learned about engineering as a career and got to 

use an important interactive imaging tool using sand and 

projection software.  
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Students also learned about 3D imaging and were given 3D 

glasses to wear to learn more about mapmaking and 

engineering.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Patrick´s Day 

The following week, we celebrated St. Patrick´s Day! St. 

Patrick´s Day is an Irish holiday that is celebrated in many 

countries around the world. St. Patrick is the patron saint 

of Ireland, and he brought Christianity to Ireland. Today, 

many people celebrate by wearing green clothes, eating and 

drinking green-colored food and drink, and by attending 

parades and listening to Irish music. 
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Teacher Sydney gave a St. Patrick´s Day presentation, which 

included a video of cities around the world celebrating the 

Irish holiday. After, students used their new vocabulary 

from the presentation to complete a word search. The 

students also had lots of fun learning to draw a leprechaun! 

Kindergarten and first grade got to make fun leprechaun 

hats to wear. There were also lots of coloring pages to fill 

out, from first to sixth grade!  
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Easter 

Easter is coming next week (Semana Santa) and students 

will enjoy a whole week off of school. Teacher Sydney 

delivered an Easter presentation with a fun vocabulary 

game from Wordwall, which helped students learn Easter 

words like bunny, basket, and tradition. Third grade 

through sixth grade got to complete a fun word search to 

help them seal in those vocabulary words. Kindergarten, 

first, and second grade got to color in an Easter egg with 

words and shapes in English. Kindergarten also got to make 

a funny Easter bunny craft! Some students even brought in 

their own dyed eggs. We are so excited for Easter! 
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HAPPY EASTER FROM 

THE BILINGUAL TEAM 

AT GLORIA FUERTES!! 
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